
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

End of Year Concert - Important Information  

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
You are invited to attend the Greenwith Primary School End of Year Concert. 
 

Tuesday, 13 December 

Picnic Tea from 5.00pm – BYO or purchase from food vans  
All students to teachers at 6pm  
Concert starts at 6.15pm 
 
Following is some further information about the evening: 
 

 All classes at school are involved in the concert – it would be wonderful if all students could come on the night 
and participate with their class.  We understand that this is a busy time of the year – please make every effort to 
give your child the opportunity to participate with their class.   
 

 You are invited to come and enjoy a picnic tea with your family from 5pm on the oval if you wish.  BYO food and 
drink or there will be food available from a small variety of food vans for you to purchase from 5-7pm.  Please 
remember that once students join their teachers at 6pm they will be unable to eat or go to buy food.  We ask that 
you do not bring food to them once the concert has begun.   
 

 The concert will be held on the oval – below the playground by the football clubrooms.  You will find 2 areas roped 
off for the students to sit and plenty of room on the flat of the oval for the audience.  We ask that you bring rugs 
and/or chairs to sit on – please be respectful of others as you place yourselves to view the concert.  There will be a 
designated area for the taking of photos during items so you can get a good view when your child is performing.  
 

 Please invite extended family and friends to come and celebrate with us.  
 

 Classroom teachers will inform you of any specific details relating to your child’s concert item. 
 
 Students are asked to meet their teachers at the line up area at 6pm in preparation for the concert.  All children 

are required to sit with their teachers for the duration of the concert. Students will be able to bring a water bottle 
only with them to this area – no food or other drink is permitted.   

 

 We ask that you refrain from contact with your children during the concert.  We also ask that younger/older siblings 
stay with their parents for the duration of the concert. 

 
 Please pick up your child/children from their classroom teacher at the end of the concert, children will only be 

released to an adult. Please stay to the end of the concert so all students have the benefit of a full audience to 
perform to.  

 

 

We are excited to once again present an End of Year Celebration for Greenwith Primary School.  As you can imagine an 
event of this size takes a lot of planning and organisation.  We appreciate your help as we hope to make this a 
memorable event for you and your children. 
 
We hope to see you there. 
Staff of Greenwith Primary School. 


